The AAIB has sent a team to
Warwickshire

News story

The AAIB has sent a team to Warwickshire to investigate an accident which
occurred on 24 June involving a Bell 407 helicopter.

The AAIB is investigating an accident involving a Bell 407 helicopter which
was lost in Warwickshire on 24 June. AAIB inspectors have travelled to the
scene to make an initial assessment and will begin investigating.
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